

Newsletter

Newsletter 2019 / 05

November 2019

Dear Members,

There are two more important events to look forward to before the end of this year. Here's what's happening, so reserve the dates!

> The International Christmas Charity Bazaar will take place at the Galle Face Hotel on Sunday, 24th November, from 12pm to 4pm

> > Entrance fee: LKR 700/~ per person

Once again you will have the opportunity to buy Swiss chocolates, cheese, fondue, homemade Christmas biscuits, and many other goodies at the Swiss stall. You can also win some amazing prizes by taking part in the raffle draw. Join the fun and support this worthy cause.

> The Santa Claus & Christmas dinner will take place at the Mount Lavinia Hotel on Saturday, 7th December, from 5.30pm onwards

Spread the word, Santa and Schmutzli are coming to town to meet all the children, naughty and nice. They promised to bring another big bag filled with goodies and are looking forward to seeing all of you, your friends and relatives and neighbours!

Dear Parents, we can only do as much. Please do your bit by filling out the attached form and sending it back to us AS SOON AS POSSIBLE AND NOT AT THE VERY LAST MOMENT, in order to let Santa know what to say to your child/children.

The best way to thank Santa and Schmutzli is to get the children to sing a song and/or recite a poem. Please encourage them to practice and to perform for them. It would make the two old men (and many fellow members, including the committee) very happy!

Chef Ralf and his team will prepare another mouth-watering buffet full of Swiss specialities. Don't miss out, and join us for a fabulous and magical evening.

Adult members: LKR 3'000/~ Members' children: free up to 12 years, according to hotel rules

Adult guests: LKR 4'350/~ Guests' children: LKR 1'500/~ up to 12 years, according to hotel rules

The wine for the aperitif will be sponsored by the Swiss Circle.

Kindly make your reservation latest by Sunday, 1st December, with our secretary, Mr. Emil Saladin.

Mobile: 0777 887 659 / Email: secretary.swisscirclesl@gmail.com

OUR LAST EVENT:





A group of almost 40 members and guests enjoyed a merry evening of eating, drinking, singing, dancing, swaying and swinging at the Oktoberfest of the Hilton Colombo on Thursday, 7th November. It was full, and it was loud but it was great, nevertheless, and everybody had a lot of fun.





IMPORTANT NEWS:

Our beloved member, MRS. DOLLY FERNANDO is back in Sri Lanka! You can contact her on WhatsApp under the following number +41 79 561 4019

Do go and visit her and show some love before she has to go back to Switzerland in about three weeks.

The next AGM will take place on Wednesday, 12th February 2020. Details will follow but reserve the date now itself.

With my best wishes for a Merry Christmas and a Happy and Prosperous New Year,

Randel van Heerden

Please patronize our corporate members and sponsors:









Swiss Ceylon Associates







Emil Saladin, Secretary Swiss Circle, 414/6 Carnation Park, Thalawathugoda, Hokandara South
Mobile 077 788 7659 Tel. 011 400 6160 Email: secretary.swisscircleSL@gmail.com
Website: www.swisscircle.org